
September 1, 2023

Dear NCURA Region V Members:

As Chair of the Region V Awards Committee, I am pleased to present this
opportunity for you to nominate a candidate for the 2023 NCURA Region V
Distinguished Service Award. The Committee will consider candidates who
have made contributions such as the following:

● Served as a regional officer

● Served as chair of a regional committee

● Made presentations and/or served on panels at regional meetings

● Authored papers in a professional publication in the field of research
Administration

● Mentored others within the region

● Evidence of continuing and long-term contributions to research
administration at the regional level

● Served as a national officer or on a national committee It is not required
that an award be made each year.

Furthermore, multiple awards may be made in any given year. The Regional
Awards Committee will review the nominations and determine finalist(s).
The award(s) will be presented at the Region V Annual Meeting. The
Awardee(s) will be given the opportunity to make a brief statement at the
Award ceremony. An award will be presented to the Awardee(s) and
photographs for both historical use and NCURA Newsletter will be planned.
However, it will not be a requirement of receipt of the award for the
Awardee(s) to attend the Region V Annual Regional meeting.

The Region V Distinguished Service Award Nomination Form can be found
at: https://forms.gle/4SJJqFcLgBv4qtaj9

Nomination forms are due by Friday, September 22nd at 5 p.m. CST

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.

Tribbie Grimm
Immediate Past Chair
Travel Award Committee Chair
tribbie.grimm@utrgv.edu
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